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Principal’s Message

!
Week 2 (B)

Fri 5th May: School Cross 
   Country 9.50am-1.20pm

Week 3 (A)

Tues 9th May: Zone Soccer

Thurs 11th May: Primex

Fri 12th May: Mothers Day 
   Afternoon Tea

Week 4 (B)

Tues 9th May: Zone Soccer

Fri 19th May: Dress Like a 
   Pirate Day & Fundraiser

Week 5 (A)

Tues 23rd May: Yr7&8 Tennis

Thurs 25th-Tues 30th May: 
   Yr7-10 Half-yearly exams

Fri 26th May: State Cross 
   Country

Sat 27th May: Beef Week 
   Parade

Week 6 (B)

Tues 23rd May: Yr7&8 Tennis

Wed 31st May: P&F Meeting 
   6-7pm

Thurs 1st June: Open 
   Afternoon 3.30-6.30pm

Calendar Exciting Times Ahead!

Did you see the video on Facebook or School Stream with an 
exciting new announcement coming soon? Our PBIS Team 
have been hard at work collating everyone’s feedback about 
our school values and our mission statement. We are excited 
to announce that next Wednesday, the 10th of May, we will 
be revealing our key values and a new, streamlined vision 
statement to our students, parents and community! Watch this 
space! Check out the link to the video below if you haven’t seen 
it yet for a sneak preview!

I also wanted to take this opportunity to let you know about 
the work that some of our dedicated parents are doing behind 
the scenes as members of our Parents and Friends Committee. 
Our P & F is a relatively new group of enthusiastic parents who 
are always looking for new passionate members and ideas! All 
are welcome! It’s a great space to share ideas about building 
community, sharing ideas and fundraising for projects. This is 
not a staff-led activity, but a parent voice forum where you can 
speak about the things that you want to see from our school and 
our community.

The P & F is excited to support and organise the Mother’s Day 
Student Gift Exchange and the Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea for 
special women in our student’s lives next Friday. The afternoon 
tea will be held at 2pm on Friday 12th May in A Block. What a 
wonderful time was had last year and we thank the P & F for 
being able to provide this great community event again. Some 
other great ideas are coming soon, and we thank the P & F that 
they are also hosting a BBQ at our Open Afternoon on the 1st of 
June, and supporting our School Stall at Beef Week. In the future 
we are passionate about having a School Fete at some point, 
and fundraising for some bigger projects!

We are always looking for new members and encourage you 
to come along and check it out at our next meeting to be held 
on Wednesday the 31st of May. It’s an informal affair where all 
ideas are welcome. Come and check it out!

Mrs Faith Hull
Principal



School Cross Country TOMORROW

On Friday 5th May, our school will have its cross-country event for 
those turning 8 and upwards in 2022.  Please ensure that students 
wear their sports uniform to school. Students may bring appropriate 
sun safe and modest clothes to change into for the actual run 
(including separate old shoes in a plastic bag as some parts of the 
course are muddy). When they finish their race, they are expected 
to change back into their sports uniform including regular school 
shoes. Family members are invited to come and watch on the day. 

Students should bring some money to spend at the canteen during 
the carnival. However, it is advised that students bring their own 
healthy food just in case the canteen doesn’t provide the healthy 
food they need to get them through the day. There will be no lunch 
orders for students turning 8 and upwards in 2022.  

What to wear: Students are to wear sports uniform to school, and 
bring spare clothes and spare shoes to run in. The course tends to 
become very muddy, so appropriate old clothes are recommended. 
Bring a hat, sunscreen, water bottle and any medication they may 
require (e.g. Asthma puffer)

If you have any questions please contact the school or send an email 
to David McPherson (Sports Coordinator) on dmcpherson@ccs.nsw.
edu.au 

See the PBIS video here: https://fb.watch/kiYOyx8bzg/

https://fb.watch/kiYOyx8bzg/


PLEASE UPDATE YOUR APP!

Last Day of  School

School Fees were sent out this week. Please 
check your emails for these. Thank you.

DON’T MISS OUT on:
•	 School calendar notices
•	 The simple way to report student absences
•	 Thrive Newsletters
•	 Uniform Order Forms
•	 Photo snapshots of your child’s day
•	 Excursion forms and payments (coming soon)

Why not download this app to have the school                           
at your fingertips!?

PLEASE NOTE
When using this app, you agree to the condition 
that you will not save or share any photos shared 
with you by the school that have any students in 
it, other than your own child.

Casino Christian School is transitioning in to 
using the new SchoolStream app for parent 
communication.

Please
update your 

SchoolStream app!
We don’t want you to 

miss out on
any important

news



Kindy Goat Visit

Book Club - Term 2

Tanikx’s family brought in their pet goats for show 
and tell!

Book Club has arrived! 

Book Club Catalogues were sent home last 
week. It’s packed with hundreds of books 
from just $3!!!

Orders for Issue 3 are due online and at the 
school office by Wednesday 10th May.



Mothers Day Afternoon Tea & Gift Exchange

PLEASE RSVP 
for catering 

purposes



Years 2-4 Beach Day





Fundraiser for Childhood Cancer Support



Thank you to everyone 
who helped raise money 
for CANTEEN.

‘Canteen’ supports 12-
25 year-olds dealing with 
their own diagnosis, a 
close family member’s 
cancer or the death of a 
loved one.



Youth - Have Your Say

 
 
 

ADVOCATE FOR CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE

Are you between the age

of  12-24?

 Have your say on issues

that matter to you.

Have your voice heard by government.

Share your views about the issues facing
children and young people in NSW. 

Scan the QR
code to
complete the
survey



Junior Fellowship & Youth Group

Junior Fellowship 
 

A group where we play games, do craft, eat 
afternoon tea, and learn about Jesus! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Who:     Anyone in Kindy – Yr 6 

 
When:   3.30PM – 5PM every WEDNESDAY 
       (during school term) 

 
Where:  Casino Presbyterian Church Hall 

 
Cost:            $2 each 
 
 
Got questions? Contact Kate or Dan ☺☺ 
 

Kate Farrugia - 0412 930 114 
Dan Phelps - 0431 450 265 
 

Junior Fellowship 
 

A group where we play games, do craft, eat 
afternoon tea, and learn about Jesus! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Who:     Anyone in Kindy – Yr 6 

 
When:   3.30PM – 5PM every WEDNESDAY 
       (during school term) 

 
Where:  Casino Presbyterian Church Hall 
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Kate Farrugia - 0412 930 114 
Dan Phelps - 0431 450 265 
 

YOUTH  GROUP YOUTH  GROUP 

3.30pm - 5.30pm 
Fridays 

Yr 6 - Yr 12 

$2 each

food 

games 

outings 

bible talks

Casino Presbyterian Church Hall  
(opposite Centrelink)

Need more info? 
Just ask Mr Phelps! 

Or you can go to  
www.casinopc.org.au 

> Regular Events > Youth Group 
for information and registration forms.

3.30pm - 5.30pm 
Fridays 

Yr 6 - Yr 12 

$2 each

food 

games 

outings 

bible talks

Casino Presbyterian Church Hall  
(opposite Centrelink)

Need more info? 
Just ask Mr Phelps! 

Or you can go to  
www.casinopc.org.au 

> Regular Events > Youth Group 
for information and registration forms.

Coming to Junior Fellowship  
or Youth Group from CCS? 

 

Bus 7 will now  
STOP and let you  
off at the hall! 

You need a signed note from your parent 
saying: I give _____ (child’s name) permission 
to get off at Casino Presbyterian Church every 
Wednesday / Friday afternoon during 2022. 
  (parent name, signature, & date) 

• Get on bus 7 in the afternoon and give that 
note to the driver. 

• Let them know you’ll be getting off at  
Casino Presbyterian Church. 

You only have to bring in the note once.  
Each Wed / Fri afterwards just let the bus 7 
driver know you’ll be getting off at the Church 
and they’ll stop there for you. 

No signed note = no getting off at Church  

No bus pass? Just bring $2 each Wed / Fri, 
and give that to the driver when you get on in 
the afternoon (plus your signed note). 

Coming to Junior Fellowship  
or Youth Group from CCS? 

 

Bus 7 will now  
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• Get on bus 7 in the afternoon and give that 
note to the driver. 

• Let them know you’ll be getting off at  
Casino Presbyterian Church. 

You only have to bring in the note once.  
Each Wed / Fri afterwards just let the bus 7 
driver know you’ll be getting off at the Church 
and they’ll stop there for you. 

No signed note = no getting off at Church  

No bus pass? Just bring $2 each Wed / Fri, 
and give that to the driver when you get on in 
the afternoon (plus your signed note).



Baptist Church Youth Group

Kyogle Presbyterian Youth Group



Community Engagement

Monday 15th, 22nd, 29th May
& 5th June 2023       

10:00am- 1:30pm

CASPA Family Supports,    
104 Centre Street,  Casino

Program Details

02 6662 6792caspa.org.au/whats-on

The program supports
parents and carers to:

Understand origins of one's parenting
style
Identify how to best communicate with
the child and how to convey information
Discover ways for parents to take care of
themselves and access support

casino@caspa.org.au 

BRINGING UP
GREAT KIDS 
The Bringing Up Great Kids Parenting Program
is a group-based program focusing on the
experience of reflective and mindful parenting,
grounded in the relationships parents build
and share with their children, focusing on
preschool and primary aged children. 

Date

Time

Where


